
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

October 2, 2014 

 
 

CONTACT: 

Nick Shields, Navy Pier, 312.595.5136, nshields@navypier.com 

 
 

***PRESS PREVIEW NIGHT: TONIGHT – 

OCTOBER 2
ND

 *** 

 
                                                                                                                                                            

The Fear Haunted House at Navy Pier presents Zombie 

Containment 

 
Chicago’s ONLY floating haunted house on a barge in Lake Michigan 

 
WHAT:          Come to Navy Pier this Thursday for the return of The Fear Haunted House 

   including the brand new attraction, Zombie Containment - Chicago’s ONLY 

                             floating haunted house on a barge in Lake Michigan. 

 

WHERE:       Navy Pier 

                        600 East Grand Avenue 

                        Chicago, IL 60611 

 

WHEN:          Press Preview Night 

                        Tonight, October 2
nd

  

                        7 p.m. – 10 p.m. 

 
 

DETAILS:     Zombie Containment is located at Navy Pier on a barge in Lake Michigan, 

north of the Landshark Beer Garden on the Pier’s east end.  It is produced by the 

Zombie Army Productions, the producers of the Statesville Haunted Prison. 
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This new attraction incorporates both humor and horror as guests experience a 

zombie outbreak that destroyed the nation. These zombies are held captive in 

shipping containers on a barge where they are being studied by Merikorp 

Industries. Merikorp invites all who dare to visit their barge of the undead. For 

more details visit www.navypier.com 
 
                                 

** Please RSVP your attendance at:  nshields@navypier.com 
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